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Vote early and by mail is essential to a fair and representative electoral process. I 

have frequently been denied time off requests on election days and would not have 

been able to vote if I hadn't been able to mail in my ballot. Restricting voting to in 

person on election day only serves to reduce the number of eligible voters whose 

views are not represented in our government and disproportionately benefits those 

with disposable time and income. 


